
EBAP/84/27 

February 3, 1984 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Absence of the -Acting Managing Director 

The Acting Managing Director will be in New York on Monday, 
February 6, 1984, to attend meetings with commercial bankers on Peru. 

Mr. Whittome will serve as Temporary Acting Managing Director 
until the Acting Managing Director returns to the office on Tuesday morning, 
February 7. 

Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 
Division Chiefs 


